
Christmas
IN THE VILL AGE OF PINEHURST

More information: www.vopnc.org/christmas2020
Follow us on social media: @vopnc

Q:	 Is this event free?
A:	 Yes, this event is free and no tickets are required!

Q:	 It says the event is from 5:00-8:30pm. Should we plan to stay the 	
	 whole time?
A:	 This is a drive-thru event, so once you’ve driven through, you’re 		

Join us at the Cannon Park Community Center on December 4 from 5:00pm-
8:30pm for holiday fun! This drive through event will allow families to view 
Christmas scenes on display, pick up a treat bag for each child, and drop off 
letters to Santa.

Answers to your frequently asked questions!

Take your photo with the giant Christmas tree!
November 27 - January 1 . Tufts Memorial Park

Hometown Holiday Drive Through

Drive-Thru Christmas Scenes . Treats . Letters to Santa
December 4 . 5-8:30pm . Community Center

	 free to go. The Pinehurst Police Department will help direct 		
	 traffic that evening.

Q: 	 What precautions are you taking to make sure 				 
	 everyone is safe from COVID-19?
A:	 Attendees must stay in their vehicles the entire time. In 			
	 addition, any staff members who approach vehicles will 		
	 be appropriately masked and gloved.

Q: 	 Can my children sit on Santa’s lap and give him their letters?
A:	 Unfortunately, no. Santa will be at waving distance and children can drop 		
	 their letters to him in a special bin. Be sure to add your return address so 		
	 Santa can write you back!


